
From: Jeremy Murphy [mailto:io4@ufuvic.asn.au]  

Sent: Friday, 16 November 2018 5:08 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/202 - Fire Fighting Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear AMOD, 

 
Unfortunately the UFU will not be in a position to provide a submission in the matter referred to 
today due to availability of counsel whom the UFU have elected to consult in this matter. 
 
We expect to be in a position to provide a submission on Monday. 
 
Regards 
 


